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Water/Wastewater Treatment Plant Committee for the month endingDecember 

31, 2019 

RECOMMENDATION 

THAT the Committee receive and file the Water/Wastewater Treatment Plant Committee Monthly 

Report. 

UPDATES FROM PREVIOUS MONTH 

 Digester Project – the test in December failed and Maaten has been informed they are to go 

back to the original scope of work to repair and seal the digester by MIG. 

 Roof work will be done after digester 1 & 2 are completed. 

 Kendall Pump Station safety railing was installed, this project is complete. 

 Private fire hydrants and valves - Jim and I will be reviewing the documents that have been 

found and will look at alternative options if required over 2019.  

 By-law amendments and reviews – Jim and I are working at revising the water and wastewater 

by-laws through 2020  

 Budget has been drafted and final budget request will be presented to council 

WORK MANAGEMENT 

Staff 

 4 FTE compliment this month. No staffing related matters to discuss currently. 

Training 

 All staff will be doing the required training to maintain and/or gain higher level certification. 

Certifications 

 All staff certifications are valid and up to date. 

TREATMENT PLANT 

Interior  

 Regular maintenance is being performed and there have been no major deficiencies have been 

identified at this time. 

Exterior 

 Regular maintenance being performed to keep the appearance of the facility above the 

expectations of the Village. There are some repairs that need to be made to the roof access 

ladders of a couple buildings which will be looked at in the spring 2020. There have been no 

major deficiencies identified this month 

 Office roof repairs can not be done until we have more information from Maaten and MIG as to 

the digester repairs after the failure of the last test. 
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Inspections 

 Environment Canada report has not been issued at this time from their inspection. 

WASTE WATER INFASTRUCTURE 

 All the remote assets are in good operational condition to the best of the MES knowledge.  

 

CLEAN WATER INFASTRUCTURE 

 No issues at this time to report on. 

INSPECTIONS, AUDITS & REPORTS 

 The 2019 annual reporting for water and waste water has started and will be completed over 

the next few months. 

VEHICLES & EQUIPMENT 

 All vehicles and equipment in good operating condition. 

HEALTH & SAFETY 

 Please see the attached H&S reports submitted. No major issues identified at this time known to 

the department 

SECURITY 

 The fence at the rear of the plant requires some repair or replacement. It is our thoughts that 

the fence is owned by the BWBA but the claim it is Village owned. MES will contact the new 

operation person at the BWBA  to discuss. Jim and Bev to discuss with Bridge Auth. Ongoing  

 

CAPITAL BUDGET 

 The 2020 has been drafted and will be presented for approval  

COMMUNITY FEEDBACK 

No correspondence received 

UPCOMING EVENTS 

 No upcoming events to discuss 

CLOSING COMMENTS 

 


